
Dear All, 

Please see below information we have received today from The Department of 

Education.  It gives some details of what you can and can't do according to the 

newly announced local COVID Alert Levels. 

Prime Minister announces new local COVID Alert 

Levels 

Yesterday, the Prime Minister set out how the government will further 

simplify and standardise local rules by introducing a three-tiered 

system of local COVID Alert Levels in England – medium, high and 

very high. 

Further information on what you can and cannot do if you live, work or 

travel in each of the local COVID Alert Levels can be found using the 

links below: 

 Medium 

 High 

 Very high 

These rules will apply from 00:01 on Wednesday 14 October. Current 

local guidance must be followed until this time. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/prime-minister-announces-new-local-covid-alert-levels?utm_source=13%20October%202020%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/prime-minister-announces-new-local-covid-alert-levels?utm_source=13%20October%202020%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/local-covid-alert-level-medium?utm_source=13%20October%202020%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/local-covid-alert-level-high?utm_source=13%20October%202020%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/local-covid-alert-level-very-high?utm_source=13%20October%202020%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19

